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23 March 2023 
 
Director of Operations resigns  
 
Director of Operations Nigel Macdonald has resigned from Synlait Milk Limited (Synlait). 
 
Nigel will leave Synlait at the end of May 2023. His focus over the coming months will be on Synlait’s 
10-year asset plan. Nigel has built and led Synlait’s operations team through COVID-19, which was a 
challenging period for the company and its people. Nigel leaves with Synlait’s best wishes and thanks. 
 
Head of Manufacturing Glenn Laing has been appointed Acting Director of Operations.  
 
For more  information contact: 
Hannah Lynch  
Head of Strategy & Corporate Affairs  
P: +64 21 252 8990 
E: hannah.lynch@synlait.com  
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